
 
June 7, 2019 
 
Dear Allen Village Families,  
 
Our school uniform shirts and fleece will no longer be sold at Allen Village School.  
 
Families will need to access the online vendor Cherry Company directly to place their order.   
 
The website is:  https://cherrysportsgear.com/pages/e-stores 

 
All uniforms must be ordered by July 2, 2019 to ensure the uniform will be ready for pick up by Allen 
Village Registration Date of August 3 and August 10. We have sent out a text message to all families 
regarding the change in uniform ordering but it would also be helpful if you could pass this information 
along to other families to get the word out. Thank you for your help.  
 

Uniforms 2019 – 2020 
  
Allen Village Uniform Orders are now online through Cherry Company. 
 Go to https://allenvillage.itemorder.com/sale  
  
All Uniforms must be ordered by July 2, 2019 to ensure delivery by the start of school.   
The available items for K – 5  grade are short sleeve polos and fleece. 6 - 12 have other options 
to purchase. Please purchase correct grade color for polos and fleece. 
Grades K – 2 Red, 
Grades 3 – 5 Forest Green 
Grades 6 – 8 Navy 
Grades 9 – 12 Grey 
 
Sincerely,  
Phyllis Washington 
Superintendent  
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